
 

 

February 20, 2023 

 

Subject: ProConnect: Prepare Students for SBLC! 

 

Hello Advisers! 

 
Now that all WLCs have concluded, we want to make sure everyone knows about our ProConnect 
program.  

 
The SBLC mentorship program is back for members this year. ProConnect members are assigned to 

industry-level professionals who can help your students prepare for the state conference! They will 
meet frequently and ensure steady objective test, role-play, or presentation prep. If your students are 
interested, they can sign up at https://wafbla.org/proconnect/. 

 
If you have any questions, please let me know or email our Alumni and Business Relations VP Karina 
Kejriwal at alumnibusinessrelationsvp@wafbla.org. 

 
Thank you and have a great rest of your week! 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Tiffany Perez 

Deputy State Director   

 


